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November 2, 2019 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  White Earth Reservation Business Committee  
 
FROM:  Alan Roy, Secretary/Treasurer 
 
SUBJECT: Financial Inquiry: Fiscal Year 2020 Budget 
 
 
Reservation Business Committee, 
 
Pursuant to Article VI, Section 1(b) of the Minnesota Chippewa Tribe Constitution, this 
Memorandum is being delivered at the request of Band members regarding inquiries of the Fiscal 
Year 2020 budget for the general fund of the Reservation Business Committee. 
 
The attached Fiscal Year 2020 Budget was approved September 27, 2019 in Pine Point, Minnesota 
by a vote of 4 for, 0 against, and 0 silent. Resolution #001-19-049 approved the Fiscal Year 2020 
Reservation Business Committee Budget. 
 
The Administration is directed to publish a public notice of this message with the attachment on 
the website and by written copy of this Memorandum at the Reservation Business Committee 
building entrance and Administration desk entrance. 
 
cc: Executive Director 
 Chief Financial Officer 

Tribal Attorney 
 Executive Coordinator 
 Minnesota Chippewa Tribe 
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